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Sussex County Sheriff’s Office receives a demonstration on the use of LifeVac in the use of choking 
emergencies from a local Sussex County family. 
 
 
The Sussex County Sheriff’s Office had the privilege of meeting with the parents of 4-month-old 
Maverick Scott Chambers who tragically passed away from a choking accident.  Kim and Darrin 
Chambers have formed a non profit called “Maverick’s Legacy” in memory of their son.   
 
The Chambers Family has made it their mission to speak with the public, including first responders, on 
the benefits of the use of LifeVac, a device used to effectively clear the airway of a choking victim.  
Thank you to the Chamber’s Family for donating several devices to the Sussex County Sheriff’s Office.  
For more information, please contact www.maverickslegacy.org or email info@maverickslegacy.org 
 
 


